
 

 

www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk 

We are delighted to announce the launch of our newly redesigned website. We hope you like the fresh 

new look and the improved navigation that will allow you to follow your child and provide the 

information you need more quickly and easily. 

You will find a wealth of information in the ‘Parents & Families’ section including all Newsletters and 

Talktalk sheets, school meal menu’s, letters sent home from the beginning of term, the virtual office 

(which contains welfare forms), term dates and the calendar! 

All children will have an opportunity in their ICT lessons to browse the site and see this Friday’s 

newsletter for an exciting competition! 

We are very proud of this updated website, please contact us to let us know what you think via the 

‘Contact’ tab on the website - all comments and feedback are welcome. Please also let us know if you 

cannot find something or would like to make any suggestions for new information or topics. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support. 


